

Kellner Knig Snowmobile Club News



A Message

President

Happy New Year! As I write this on Christmas morning, the snow is melting like spring is upon us. I pray that the weather takes a change and that rain we received all summer starts to fall to the ground as inches of snow.

I'd like to thank Julie Becker and Sue Zirnhelt for planning our Christmas Party (December club meeting) at the Ridges. It was very nice and we also collected food items for SWEPS food pantry!!

We need everyone to take a look at their calendars for Saturday, February 8, 2020. This is the date of our annual Radar Run. We are still in need of volunteers to pull off this event.

Vesper Snow Drifters have a gun Raffle taking place at this time. Check them out on their Social Media.

We will be taking nominations for our officer positions of the club at the next 2 meetings. Elections will be held in March. Please consider helping serve the club in a leadership position. It's a fun way to learn more about our great sport.

See you at the next meeting, Dan Guck



We are having issues with our website. If you need to renew your membership you may use the below PayPal link. Membership is \$30. Sorry for the inconvenience, we hope to have this resolved soon.

https://www.paypal.me/kellnerknights

Snowmobile Fun Facts

Membership Comparison



Federation







Snowmobile Sales World Wide



2018

Mark Your Calendars

1/9 -Club Meeting @ ChatRBox 7pm 2/1 - Polaris Demo Tour (below) 2/8 -Kellner Knights Radar Run 2/13 -Club Meeting - Ridges @ 7pm TBA -Donahue Charity Ride

Welcome New Members

Cody & Lindsey Conover

Membership Update 1/2/20

New Members This Season - 15 Current Membership Total - 134 Those that have not renewed yet from last season - 40

2020 Polaris Demo Tour **Hosted by Country Sports** (A Platinum Sponsor) @ Anchor Bay from 9am-4pm on February 1, 2020 Rain date - February 16, 2020

This is YOUR chance to test drive the 2020 Polaris snowmobile lineup! Polaris will have Rush, Switchback, and Indy XC models in 600, 800 and the new Patriot 850 engine sizes to test drive! Come check out the display area full of new Polaris snow, off-road, and Timbersled products including the new RzR XP1000, Ranger XP 1000, Indy Timbersled and much more! They will be giving away more than \$1,000 worth of Polaris prizes! If you have any questions, please feel free to contact David Moon, Ambassador and one of our club board members. For the Facebook event, please follow this link.

We Need Volunteers For Our Largest Fundraiser!

When: Friday, February 7, 2020

Saturday, February 8, 2020

Where: On the Biron Flowage across from Anchor

Bay Bar & Grill, (Ice Permitting)



In order to hold a successful event, we need many volunteers. This year we are using an electronic sign-up service called TimeToSignUp. Just click on the link below and you will see all the shifts we need help for. It also shows who has volunteered for a shift. Once you sign up, you will receive a confirmation email. Prior to the event, you will be notified of any important information or serves as a reminder for you. TimeToSignUp is very easy to use, however, if you prefer you can email zirnysm5@yahoo.com and Sue will get back to you. We currently need 30 spots filled yet for this event, as well as additional help on Friday. Please sign up now to assist. All money goes back to the club and pays for equipment, parts, gas, etc., so these fundraisers are necessary for our club to function!

We are also asking for help by donating chili for the chili dump (no noodles), electric heaters, cordless drills with 1" & 1-1/4" bits, and snow shovels. If you have any questions or can help with these items, please contact Sue Zirnhelt at zirnysm5@gmail.com or 715-213-2541. - *Many hands make light work.*



The AWSC offers scholarships to graduating high school seniors who are current members in the

AWSC and plan to pursue further education in an accredited two or four-year institution of higher learning. You may download the Word version of the high school senior application form at https://www.awsc.org/About-Us/Scholarships.aspx.

Applications must be received in the AWSC office by 4pm on Thursday, January 9, 2020.

The December Christmas party was a big hit and super fun! We held a short meeting that night and the December Meeting Minutes may be read on our website.





Our Valued Landowners - Our landowners are so very important to us! Landowners that allow snowmobile clubs to have trails cross their land are a diverse group, but all share a love of their land. They may be farmers, cottage owners, businesses, families, absentee owners, hunting clubs etc. They do not get paid anything for allowing us to cross their land and they all deserve to be treated fairly and with respect by us, the snowmobiling community. The generosity of private landowners is what makes our sport possible. So, PLEASE stay on marked trails; trails are designated where they are for a reason. Carry out everything you carry in. Don't litter on other people's property. Keep your speed and noise down when riding near buildings and homes. Leave any gates and fences just how you found them. Ride responsibly and stay in control. Minimize the impact of your snowmobile on the trail and the surrounding area—don't tear the place up!! We want to keep our landowners happy so that the properties we cross remain open to our sport, and we can keep enjoying the ride!! I know we are probably preaching to the choir here in our newsletter, but we ask that you help inform new riders or those who are not in a club how important this information is to assure our trails remain open!





































































Gold Sponsors

















